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Newsletter:  Thursday 15th March 

 

Celebration Worship 

 

Celebration Worship will not take place this Friday 16th March. 

Next Friday 23rd March we will hold out end of term Celebration Worship in the church at 2.30 

p.m. as Swift Class will be away on their residential trip during the last week of term.  

Sports Relief 2018 

 

We will be raising money for Sports Relief during the next week. Wristbands are on sale in the 

school office for £1. Next Thursday, 21st March we will be doing a special Daily Mile 

incorporating jokes and Skylark Class will be holding a cake sale. 

 

FOLS 

Many thanks to everyone who supported 

the Bingo evening. Around £200 was raised 

through the event. Thank you to Cath Brint 

for organising the evening. 

Eggmore! 

Remember that Eggmore! is a ticket only 

event. Thank you to everyone who brought 

a chocolate egg into school last Friday. 

 

Advanced Notice – Road Closure 

Church Lane Saul 

 

This road will be closed (at the canal bridge) from 9th April 2018 to 24th April 2018. This is to 

allow for essential works on the canal bridge by Canal and River Trust. 

If you require any further information regarding this closure please contact the office on 

08000 514514. 

 

 

Car Park and Roads 

 

We have received several complaints recently 

about people driving too fast on the lanes 

around drop off and pick up time. Please 

ensure you have enough time to get your 

child to school for the start of the school day 

which is 8.40 am. 

Please ensure you park considerately in the 

car park so we can get as many cars in as 

possible. 

Many thanks. 

 

Easter Hamper Raffle 

Gloucester Services have kindly donated an 

Easter Hamper to help us raise funds for our 

Spiritual Garden.  

Raffle tickets will be available from the office, 

£1.00 per strip, and the draw will take place on 

Thursday 29th March. 

Increase in school meal prices 

 

In accordance the County Catering 

Contract the price of school meal will be 

increasing to £2.36 from Monday 16th 

April. Please ensure that your child’s 

Parentpay account is kept in credit to 

account for this increase. Infant hot meals 

will continue to be provided free of charge 

under the Universal Infant Free School 

Meal scheme. 

 

 



 

Dates for Term 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 16th March Swift and Goldfinch Classes to The Big Bang Fair, Birmingham 

  

Monday 19th March Year 3 and 4 Cross Country Stratford Park 

Thursday 22nd March  Goldfinch to Forest School 

Sunday 25th March Eggmore! 

  

Monday 26th – Thursday 

29th March 

Swift Class Residential trip 

Thursday 29th March Break up for Easter Holiday 

  

Monday 16th April Return to school 

Thursday 19th April  Country Dance Festival for Goldfinch Class 


